
Trees and forests 
learning series

Find out details and register to attend a session: hennepin.us/trees#learning 

Hennepin County forestry is offering free monthly learning opportunities about trees and forests 
for residents. These sessions require no previous knowledge, are open to the public, and rotate 
between virtual webinars, in-person trainings, and hybrid webinars and trainings. Recordings 
from webinars will be available for those who are unable to attend.

Tree seed art in Spanish and English 
Thursday, September 19 from 5 to 7 p.m.   

Join us for this all-ages workshop to create art using 
seeds collected from trees across Hennepin County! 
Materials and guidance from Hennepin County staff 
and local artists will be provided at no cost. This will be 
an opportunity to create your own original artwork to 
bring home and to get to know what trees and plants 
these seeds come from! This workshop will be held fully 
outdoors in Spanish and English.

Winter tree identification
Saturday, December 14 from noon to 1 p.m.

Learn from the experts how to identify common 
tree species in winter. This workshop will be held 
fully outdoors and will involve walking on paved but 
potentially snowy and icy trails. Warm beverages will  
be provided.

Taking care of fruit trees in the city in 
Spanish and English
Thursday, October 24 from 5 to 6:30 p.m. 

This workshop will be an introduction to the basics of fruit 
tree care in urban environments. Learn about growing 
trees in small spaces, pruning for best fruit production, 
and protecting trees from disease and damage. Fresh fall 
fruits and hot cider will be provided! This workshop will 
be held fully outdoors in Spanish and English.

Hennepin County is an equal opportunity provider. 

Funding provided by the Inflation Reduction Act and USDA Forest Service. 


